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SAVOLITE

WT 625

LIQUID MICROBICIDE 

 INDUSTRIAL

 CAUTION    POISON

CORROSIVE

 CORROSIVE TO EYES

 READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

 REGISTRATION NO. 20437 

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

 GUARANTEE: 

2-Hydroxypropyl Methanethiolsulfonate..........10%

 NET CONTENTS:

 LOT NUMBER:

SAVOLITE CHEMICAL COMPANY LIMITED 
HEAD OFFICE: 

7901 Progress Way 
Delta, B.C. 

V4G 1A3

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.



NOTICE TO BUYER:

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto.  The buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

DESCRIPTION:  WT 625 is used to control bacteria in recirculating
commercial and industrial water cooling towers.

DISPOSAL:

1. Rinse the emptied container thoroughly and add the rinsings
to treatment site.

2. Follow provincial instructions for any required additional 
cleaning of the container prior to its disposal or 
reconditioning.

3. Dispose of the container in accordance with provincial 
requirements.

4. For information on the disposal of unused, unwanted product 
and the cleanup of spills, contact the regional office of 
Conservation & Protection, Environment Canada. 

5. For small spills, recover free liquid.  Soak up residue with 
solids absorbent.  DO NOT FLUSH INTO SURFACE STREAMS. 
INFORM ENVIRONMENT CANADA AS IN #4.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  Prior to the use of WT 625 in water cooling
towers, systems should be cleaned to remove algae growth,
microbiological slime, and other deposits.  Then make an initial
slug addition of 80 mL of WT 625 per 1,000 Litres of water in the
system.  Repeat initial dosage until control is evident.  Make
subsequent slug additions of 30 mL WT 625 per 1,000 Litres of
water three times a week or as needed.  The frequency of addition
depends upon the relative amount of bleedoff and the severity of
the microbiological problem.  Slug additions should be made in
the sump of water cooling towers.

PRECAUTIONS:  SEVERE EYE AND SKIN IRRITANT.  Avoid ingestion,
inhalation, and contact with skin, eyes and clothing.  Where
there is a risk of contact, wear protective clothing.  Store away
from: (a)Oxidizing materials,(b)Heat and sources of
ignition,(c)Food and food containers.

FIRST AID TREATMENT:  In the case of contact with skin or eyes,
give prolonged irrigation with water.  In the case of ingestion,
wash out the mouth thoroughly with water and give water to drink,



then induce vomiting by administering 15 mL of syrup of Ipecac. 
In all cases obtain medical attention immediately.

FOR INDUSTRIAL & INSTITUTIONAL USE ONLY.

KEEP FROM FREEZING.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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